
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

           

           

         

 

 

  

“I can do all this through him who gives me strength.”          
            Philippians 4:13 
                               

 

Calendar for next week 
Monday 8th July: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Keyboard & 
Violin lessons 
Tuesday 9th July: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Swimming 
Wednesday 10th July: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Pop-up 
Library Collection only, Keyboard lessons  
Thursday 11th July: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Class 4 Forest 
Schools 
Friday 12th July: breakfast & afterschool clubs 

Fri – 5th July 

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Pizza, Flapjack 
Tuesday-Friday: Menu TBC. We will let you know on Monday 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato’s and sandwiches are available 
with fillings or Ham, Cheese, Tuna & Beans. 
Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher know if 
your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the office for 
the week ahead works really well but day by day is also fine.  
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school. 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Lola 
Class 2 – Billy 

Class 3 – Myles 
Class 4 – Coryn & Charlotte 

 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Ethan 
Class 3 - Rachel 

Class 4 – Noah & Theo 
 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Amelie 
Class 2 – Arthur 
Class 3 - Emily 

Class 4 – Pip & Ruby 
 

Fantastic Foundation 
Class 1 – Scarlett.H 

Class 2 - Oliver 
Class 3 - Joshua 

Class 4 – Isaac & Jason 

Well done to the Blue & Green 
houses who scored the most 

house points this week.  
 

Local News & Events 

• Attached is the most up to date listings of FEAST activities for 
Summer 2024. FEAST activities are open to all and are FREE to 
those who qualify. Please visit the website for further 
information www.northyorkshiretogether.co.uk  

• Woodlands Park Junior Park Run (Pickering) are celebrating 100 
Parkrun’s on 7th July. Join them at 9am for the usual parkrun 
followed but party treats! For more information visit: 
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/communitypark-juniors/  

• Please see attached re Malton/Norton Library Summer Reading 
Challenge Events. Representatives from the Library have been in 
to talk to the children about the challenge and many children are 
keen to sign up! Just visit one of the libraries to sign up or 
visit  https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ to find out 
more. The challenge starts on 13th July.  

Class 1 ’Let’s Learn Together’ 
Thank you to all of the parents for attending the Let's Learn 
sessions this year. We have had our last session now and look 
forward to welcoming you back to Class 1 in the Autumn Term.  

FOCAS Thanks 

Thank you to everyone who supported the summer fair, we had 
a fantastic time and hope you all did too. We will announce the 
final total raised after the raffle has been drawn next week, but 
the amount counted so far is amazing! Don't forget to sell and 
return those tickets and be in with a chance of winning some 
brilliant donated prizes!  
Well done to all the children who decorated flags, our 'beach' 
looked wonderful with all their talent on show and our voters at 
the fair had a tricky time choosing!  
Finally, a BIG thank you to the FOCAS volunteers for giving their 
time, once again, to make the event the success it was! Helen. 
Decorated flag winners: 
Class 1 – Lorelei  Runners-up – Amelie, Seth, Scarlett.H 
Class 2 – Reggie Runners-up – Merry, Rocco 
Class 3 – Beatrice Runners-up – Emily, Bertie 
Class 4 – Emily  Runners-up – Nyla, Beulah 
 
 

Pop-up Library - The Pop-up Library is a collection ONLY session 
on Wednesday 10th. Please find ALL books that have been 
taken out and require returning. You can pop them into the 
office before Wednesday if it helps. 

FOCAS 100 Club 

This will run once again next academic year starting in October. 
Please see attached for further information and how to enter. 
 
 School Uniform 

All branded school uniform (Hoodies/Jumpers/Cardigans) can 
now to be ordered through www.school-shop.co.uk . Please see 
attached about summer ordering, contacting, or shop visits. 
Please ensure ALL school uniform is clearly labelled. You can 
purchase labels through www.stickins.co.uk and quote 17687 
for school to receive commission from your order. 
If you are having a sort-out ready for September please check 
for items that may have made it back to the wrong house! 
 
 

Parentpay 
Please ensure accounts are 
settled for the end of term, 
especially if your child is in 
Year 6. Thank you. 

 

http://www.northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/communitypark-juniors/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
http://www.school-shop.co.uk/
http://www.stickins.co.uk/


 

Class 4 General Election 
On Thursday 4th July Class 4 and 3 took part in 
our very own General Election.  Class 4 created 
4 "political" parties thinking about issues that 
were important to them.    
The parties were The Healthy Helpers, The 
Love Lives Party, The Piggy Bankers and The 
Wild World Party.  They elected leaders and 
deputies and worked in teams to create their 
manifestos, logos, slogans and posters to 
persuade children in key stage two to vote for 
them.    
They held a hustings events where they 
explained their ideas and answered questions 
from the electorate.  Each child then went to 
the polling station to cast their vote on the 
ballot paper and post it in the ballot 
box.  Votes were counted and verified.  It was 
a very close contest but the winners were 
declared to be.... The Love Lives party!  Well 
done to them!  
It was incredible to see what thoughtful 
children we have at Settrington, they had very 
clear ideas about what they saw as important 
issues for their community - locally, nationally 
and globally.  Great for them to experience 
democracy in action.  


